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CHILDCARE

LEAD TESTING REQUIREMENTS

By January 1, 2023, all licensed CCCs in California must have their
cold water tested for lead.

Applies to CCCs constructed before January 1, 2010.

CCCs include preschools within a school district.

All drinking or cooking water must be tested for lead. This means one
sample from each faucet or drinking fountain. This includes sinks in
restrooms.

Water collected must be a first draw sample. This means we allow the
water to sit in the pipes for 6-8 hours prior to collecting the sample.
After the initial test, water must be tested every 5 years.

Call us today for a free consultation!

@ A-Tech Consulting, Inc.

www.atechinc.net (800) 434-1025




